
Week commencing 22/01/24 
 

                                                                                          Scottish pictures 

To practice our fine motor skills and learn about some Scottish traditions, we have been making Scotland flags 

and tartan pictures with Miss Crouch.  

 

 

   

    

                                                                                               Burn’s day Food tasting 

To celebrate Burns day we did some food tasting. We had haggis, neeps and tatties with oatcakes and shortbread.  

        Nursery news

Art – making owls 

Miss Rocsik has been teaching us about Scottish animals. For our art lesson this week we made our own owls using different 

resources that we could choose from.  

 

Other Information 

• Can all children please come to nursery with at least one change of spare clothes, including socks, in 

their bag. We do not have enough spare clothes kept in the nursery as they are not always returned.   

• If you have still not connected to your child’s Seesaw app please contact Miss Webster for a QR code. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Nursery open afternoon – Friday 26th January at 2pm 

Nursery pictures – Tuesday 30th January from 9:30am 

Pre-school eye screening – Thursday 1st February 

Parent contact meetings week commencing 19th February. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


